
       

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2020 
 

General Information for Families – April 27, 
2020 
 
Yesterday’s announcement from the Honourable Minister Lecce to extend the closure of schools until at 
least May 29, 2020 was not unexpected.  
 
The Board has made decisions including the following items: 
 

• The province remains in a State of Emergency and under the direction of the Ministries of Health 

and Education, we are adhering to the physical distancing protocol and therefore the Board has 

made the decision to postpone our graduation ceremony until the fall. 

• Scholarships, bursaries, and awards will proceed as planned. All recipients will be notified, and all 

monetary entitlements will be disbursed by June 30, 2020.  Students will be recognized and receive 

the physical awards at the fall ceremony. 

• More information about our graduation will be provided to you as soon as the details are available. 

• All extracurricular activities to the end of June, including prom, are cancelled.  Any money collected 

for these activities will be reimbursed. 

• Students who remain behind on their scheduled immunizations will be contacted by public health 

at a time when catch-up clinics and/or processes are in place. 

• A formal Message to Families from the district outlining these decisions will be released shortly. 

Our staff remain dedicated to supporting our families. Please reach out if you require more information or 
additional supports. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Humberto Cacilhas 
Principal 
 

Holy Trinity Catholic High School 
128 Evergreen Hill Road, Simcoe, ON  N3Y 4K1 

Phone: 519-429-3600   Fax: 519-429-3603 
 


